
 
 
To all ambulance services 
 
We are requiring that all ambulances carry some type of device to confirm placement of endotracheal tubes placed 
in the field. By 2005 we expect that all services will have ET CO2 with their lifepack 12’s. Until that occurs the 
minumum would be the bulb syringe . We expect compliance with this requirement; 
 
Any questions please contact myself, John Pelazza or Jane Winters 
 
 
Thank You 

 
Antonio Napolitano MD 
Medical Director Joint Hospital Planning Council Bridgeport Hospital 
Attending Bridgeport Hospital Emergency Department 
Associate Professor Yale University Emergency Medicine program 
(203) 384-4504 
panapo@bpthosp.org 
 


